
March 28, 2005
NEW YORK: Cold temperatures and intermittent snow events across the state during the first
two weeks of March delayed the start of spring land preparation by producers. Warmer
temperatures and melting snow during the end of the month increased flood potential.  Many
fields were still too wet to support machinery.  Maple producers have experienced below average
sap flows due to adverse weather conditions. 


